
Engine  Pro  ASCS  Sprints  on
Dirt Banquet Date Change
Due to several reasons it has become necessary to reschedule
the date for the
2012  Engine  Pro  ASCS  Sprints  on  Dirt  Presented  by  ARP
Championship  Banquet.

The new date will be Friday January 18, 2013.The location is
still the same
with the celebration of Gregg Dalman’s 2012 championship being
held at The
Fountains Banquet Center in Parchment, MI. All times are the
same.

Anyone who has purchased tickets to the banquet for November 2
and cannot
make the new date will gladly be refunded their money. Banquet
tickets will be
available for purchase until January 10, 2013.

The new date will allow SOD staff to properly prepare for the
banquet. This
will give additional time for several exciting announcements
to be released. I
personally  apologize  for  any  inconvenience  this  may  have
caused for anyone and
if there any questions regarding the date change feel free to
contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Strevel

Series Director
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